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 Chelsea Parker OBJ2014/4264/P 14/08/2014  17:05:26 I would like to object to the proposal for the replacement for the existing garage block. The all glass 

proposal does not sit with the Victorian style of the house or the neighbouring properties. It looks more 

like an office structure than a residence in this part of Hampstead.

With regard to the basement proposals, these look far less intrusive than the previous application. I 

would rely on the engineering reports to ensure the proposals are safe and not a danger to our adjoining 

property?

Top Floor Flat

23 Thurlow Road

London

NW3 1PZ

Page 13 of 66


